
Woodnewton – a learning community 
Rowlett Road  CORBY  Northants  NN17 2NU  Tel:  01536 265173 

 
26 March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of Year 2’s ‘Coastline’ project, we would like for the children to share a photograph of 
themselves at a coastal location, if they have one.  The photograph does not have to be on 

the beach or in the sea, it could be beside some cliffs, at the amusements, at a Punch and 

Judy show or just outside in the fresh air.  A teaching point for the photographs will be to 

discuss human and physical features of the coastline.   

We would be grateful if you could email your child’s photograph to their class teacher. These 

photographs will only be used for display purposes within school.  Please can these 

photographs be emailed by the 15th April 2024 as we will be using them in our first week of 

teaching.  

Mrs Warner – hannahwarner@woodnewtonalc.com 

Mrs Kruszko – karolinakruszko@woodnewtonalc.com 

Mrs Rigg – rachelrigg@woodnewtonalc.com 

Mrs Loughran – carleyloughran@woodnewtonalc.com 

Miss McLellan – ashleighmclellan@woodnewtonalc.com 

Miss McGrath – laurenmcgrath@woodnewtonalc.com 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Year 2 teachers  
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